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The next meeting of the ACT/Hérpetological Association will
be on Thursday 29th of May. The business meeting will start
at 7 pm sharp and the general meeting and talk will start at
7.30 pm. The earlier starting time is an arrangement to suit
those members who live in the country and want to go to the

meeting from work.

The talk at the next meeting is by Ken Thomas. Ken will show
slides of the frogs of Kakadu National Park.

Future talks

Michael Lau has just had & book published with two other authors
on the herpetofauna of Hong Kong. At our June meeting Michael will
show slides of Hong Kongs remarkable reptiles and amphibians, and
tell us & little about the state of herpetology and fauna
conservation in that country.

Later in the year we will have talks by John Wombey and Dick
Barwick. /g, 4% ijqﬁi4lZ@
Data sheets

A reminder to bring in any completed field data sheets from
last year so that they can be put on disc.




